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MERRY 

CHRISTMAS! 
 

From R3Location 

It has been so rewarding again this year to have provided 

support to so many people and find new homes for them 

and their families.  

  

Regardless of what will happen in 2020: Brexit, or no-brexit, 

or soft brexit, or hard brexit, or a hung parliament, or a 2nd 

referendum, or a further extension of Article 50, or something 

else entirely, R3 will remain a certainty and we will be here 

to help no matter what!   

  

With our very best wishes to you and your family for a joyful 

and peaceful holiday. 

  

Happy Christmas from us all at R3Location. 

 

The R3 Team 


